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Public Works Department 

 

June 6, 2023 

 

 

Chad Rorabaugh 

Advanced Excavating Specialists, LLC 

1200 Hazel Street 

Kelso, WA 98626 

 

Subject: Notice of Award – Prune Hill Park Wastewater Pump Station Upgrades 

 

Dear Mr. Rorabaugh: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that your company was awarded the contract for the above referenced project at 

the City Council Meeting of June 5, 2023, for your total bid price of $962,178.00. 

 

Please submit the following items at the preconstruction conference: 

 

 Contract Bond 

 ACORD Certificate of Insurance naming the following as additional insured: 

 The City of Camas and its officers, elected officials, employees, agents, and volunteers 

 Gray & Osborne, Inc. 

 List of subcontractors 

 Intent To Pay Prevailing Wages, including subcontractors 

 Letter identifying your E.E.O. Officer 

 Letter identifying your superintendent and three after-hours emergency telephone numbers 

 Construction schedule 

 Traffic Control Plan, if applicable 

 

The Contract document will be transmitted to you via DocuSign. A copy of the fully-executed agreement will be provided 

once the pre-construction meeting has been held and all award condition requirements have been met. 

 

Please contact Rob Charles, Utilities Manager, at rcharles@cityofcamas.us to schedule the preconstruction conference and 

with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven R. Wall, P.E. 

Public Works Director 

 
cc:  Rob Charles, Darren Eki, Ronda Syverson, Tara Carlin, file 
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